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Thursday, 17 March 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
Many thanks to everyone who took the time to complete our recent parent questionnaire.  We received 23 
responses (1 response = 4% in the table below).  It would be hugely beneficial to the school if you could add your 
views to Parent View so please visit the link below if you have not already done so during this academic year. 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 
 
The results from the questionnaires continue to be overwhelmingly positive, however there are a number of areas 
that we will endeavour to address in the coming year. 

 

 
 
There were lots of fantastic reasons given as to why you would recommend All Saints to other families.  These 
mainly fell into the following categories: 

• Small class sizes 

• Supportive, flexible, approachable staff 

• Communication between home and school 

• Community feel and inclusive 
 
Here are some reasons why parents would recommend All Saints: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Strongly agree/ 

agree

disagree/    

strongly disagree
Don't know

My child is happy at this school 100% 0% 0%

My child feels safe at this school 100% 0% 0%

Pupils at the school are well-behaved. 87% 4% 9%

The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year. 78% 17% 4%

When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with appropriately. 83% 4% 9%

The school has high expectations for my child. 74% 9% 22%

My child does well at this school. 87% 13% 0%

The school lets me know how my child is doing. 83% 17% 0%

There is a good range of subjects available to my child. 87% 9% 4%

My child can take part in out of school clubs and activities. 96% 4% 0%

The school supports my child's wider personal development. 87% 9% 4%

Yes No

My child has been bullied at this school. 4% 96%

The school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively. 100% 0%

My child has special educational needs 8% 92%

My child has SEND, and the school gives them the support they need to succeed. 100% 0%

I would recommend this school to another parent. 96% 4%

For me the support and 

flexibility from the staff 

and school during covid has 

been above and beyond. 

Inclusive and really make an 

effort to communicate and 

engage with parents. 

Supportive of working parents. 

Small community that knows each other - all 

staff recognise you by sight and welcome all 

children - including those they do not teach. 

Takes parental concerns seriously and very 

responsive and supportive to issues. I really 

feel like they want the best for my children. 

 

It is nice that the school is 

little and that when you 

have a problem is dealt 

with in the right way. 

Friendly, relaxed positive 

teaching methods good inter 

school communication 

between aged groups 

Homework projects being set at the start of 

each half term makes it easier to build these 

in to family life and the children being given 

the opportunity to devise their own topic 

work allows them to use their imagination 

and explore areas that have they have found 

particularly interesting.  A great mix of 

indoor and outdoor learning. 
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Whilst it is good to celebrate all that we are doing well here at All Saints, we recognise that in order to further 
improve we need to act on those areas that you feel we are performing less well in.  There were two common 
themes to your suggestions and I have outlined below how we will address them moving forward. If you have made 
suggestions that do not fit into these common themes and would like to discuss these suggestions further, please do 
let me know but rest assured that we have taken them on board and will work towards addressing them throughout 
the year.   
 
Post-Covid 
One common theme amongst the areas to address in the next 12 months was getting back to ‘normal’ activities 
following on from covid restrictions.  We are very aware of how important this is for the children, staff and parents 
and are keen to return to our usual diary of events.  There are currently two main factors hindering our ability to 
get back to holding our usual parent participation events.  Firstly, the local outbreak team are recommending that 
bubbles stay in place whilst covid is in school.  Unfortunately, we have had 3 outbreaks since October that have 
meant this has not yet been possible.  However, the most frustrating issue currently is the lack of ventilation in our 
school hall.  The room has just 1 small opening window. Following receipt of the Co2 monitors from the DFE we 
have been monitoring levels and have found that if we have more than 20 children and adults in the room the Co2 
levels are well above recommendations. As you will appreciate, this makes it impossible for us to hold any events in 
the hall.  I am currently in negotiations with the local authority to ascertain if funding can be sought to cover the 
cost of replacing our current windows. 
 
However, we are hopeful that with spring just around the corner we will soon be able to hold more open-air 
events.  One of the first of course will be the celebration of the Queen’s jubilee and we look forward to the return 
of sports day in May.   
 
Expectations and Parent Information 
It has been clear from your responses to the questionnaire that we need to improve how we communicate with you 
regarding your child’s progress and attainment.  During parent evening discussions we have always endeavoured to 
give you a clear picture of how well your child is doing, have told you what their targets are for the coming term 
and have communicated in writing at the end of each year what your child’s achievements are in terms of national 
expectations.  Moving forward we will ensure at each parent appointment we also explicitly inform you if your child 
is currently on track to meet end of year expectations, what the focus will be in the following term and highlight 
anything additional that you can support your child with at home. 
 
Parent information regarding the curriculum and what will be taught each term is produced at the start of each 
term.  This is usually communicated to you via a sticker in the home school diary.  If you have not yet accessed this 
term’s parent information, it can be found on the following links: 
Busy Bees: http://www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk/busy-bees/busy-bees-information-page/  
Cherry: http://www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk/first-school/cherry/reception-parent-information/  
Oak: http://www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk/first-school/oak/oak-class-parent-information/ 
Rowan: http://www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk/first-school/rowan-class/rowan-class-parent-information/ 
 

As ever, if you have any comments, compliments or suggestions please contact us at any time. Thank you all 
for responding and we look forward to working together to continue improving the school for the benefit of all 
of our children and their families. 
 
 

Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher  
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